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Sheriffs from across Missouri today announced the formation of the 
Missouri Sheriffs Constitutional Firearms Alliance (MSCFA), a statewide 
effort dedicated to safeguarding the constitutional right of law‑abiding 
citizens to keep and bear arms. 

The MSCFA unites county sheriffs under one banner to advocate for 
responsible gun ownership, oppose legislation deemed unconstitutional or 
harmful to public safety, and provide community‑focused firearms-safety 
education. 

"Our duty as sheriffs is first and foremost to the Constitution," said Sheriff 
DeGase, a founding member of the MSCFA. "Missourians deserve to 
know their sheriffs are standing firm in defense of their God‑given rights, 
and this Alliance lets us do that—together." 

Sheriffs will formally introduce the MSCFA at a press conference on 
Monday, July 14, at 2:15 p.m. in Hearing Room 2 at the Missouri State 
Capitol in Jefferson City. Media representatives are invited to attend and 
ask questions. 

The Alliance will: 

• Advocate for responsible gun ownership and strict accountability for

violent criminals.

• Oppose and, when necessary, litigate against measures that infringe

on Second Amendment rights.

• Promote public education through firearms‑safety resources, training

events, and open forums with lawmakers.

Missouri has long been a stronghold of individual liberty. By creating the 
MSCFA, the state's sheriffs are sending a clear message: the Constitution 
is not negotiable. 
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President 


